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EPIC News and Events

Visit our Website

From the President's Desk

I’vegiven up the struggle against banality – so here goes: I can’t believe how thesummer is flying by! It seems
like yesterday that we had our well attended MayProvost’s reception – but, in fact, Labor Day is around the
corner. We’vealready laid out the schedule for most of EPIC’s 2017-18 regular activities.  You can find the
dates for our fall events biweeklyTuesday Talks and our monthly intergenerational Graduate Scholar series in
thecalendar on our website. Profs.Carolyn Greenberg, Mischa Schwartz, and Daniel Thys have volunteered
to identify and recruitspeakers. If you are interested in serving on the program committee, or wouldlike to
suggest an interesting speaker, please contact us. Carolyn is alsoworking on developing a number of musical
activities for EPIC. Here, again, letus know if you want to collaborate on this effort.

Oursuccessful yoga series, led by Prof. Emerita Ginny Papaioannou, continues inthe Fall, weekly, on most
Thursdays. (Thanks Lalla Grimes, for all the detailwork you’ve put into this.)  Prof. JoShepherd is working on
another Speakers Series at Morningside Gardens. Lastyear’s talks were very well received and it was a
rewarding experience forthose who delivered the lectures.

Thereis excellent news for those of you who wish to audit classes. Thanks to Dean Jason Wingard and Chris
Cardillo atthe School of Professional Studies, arrangements are now in place to allowretired faculty to register
to audit any class in the University if they havewritten permission from the course instructor. SPS Dean
Emeritus Frank Wolfhelped work this out for us. More detail and instructions are available on our website.
There is an August28th online submission deadline for those interested in furtherstudy.

EPIC’sannual meeting is September 12, andon September 26th we will host a luncheon reception to
honorColumbia’s new retirees. We are simply delighted that Professor Emeritus BernardBerofsky
(Philosophy) has agreed to assume his a.k.a., Sebastian, and dazzle uswith magic tricks. Please do mark this
down as a “must-do” event – anopportunity to enjoy yourself in the excellent company of fellow emeriti.

Havea good day,

JeanneMager Stellman, President, EPIC
ProfessorEmerita & Special Lecturer
MailmanSchool of Public Health 

Annual Meeting Sept. 12

Please join us for the EPIC annual meeting
September 12, 2017 from 10:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.
in Presidential Room 1 at Faculty House.
Continental breakfast will be provided. 

Election for EPIC officers and steering committee
meeting will take place. Please send nominations by
September 1, 2017 to epic@columbia.edu

New Member Reception Sept. 26
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Welcome newly retired faculty to EPIC at a lunch
buffet Tuesday, September 26. Entertainment
provided by Professor Bernard Berofsky, a.k.a.
Sebastian

11:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.
Faculty House, Seminar Room 2

Please click here for map.

RSVP
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